
 

 

‘Let’s plant for you and me’ 

Dear Parents, 

As part of the Green School Programme, the Garden committee of 

the school has planned a planting activity on July 22, 2022.                 

We need your support in making this plan a success. Let the children 

bring plant cuttings from home to propagate and nurture in school 

garden. 

The preferred plants are Snake plants, Spider Plants, Peace lily, 

Moses in the cradle or any other plants of your choice. 

Pictures of the plant for your reference. 
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